
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We would like to invite you  

to drop in events about HS2 

 

High Speed Two (HS2) is the new high speed railway for Britain. 

These drop in events are an opportunity for you to find out more about the 

project and what it means for the local area. 

 Talk about works in your local area 

 See maps and plans of the project near you 

 Ask questions and explore the plans in more detail 
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Community Drop in about High Speed Two (HS2) 

Come and talk to us on  

 Tuesday 16th October 2018, 3pm – 5.30pm 

 Tuesday 27th November 2018, 3pm - 5.30pm 

At Southam Library, Tithe Place, High Street, Southam, CV47 0HB 

 

Please visit https://hs2inwarwicks.commonplace.is/ for more 

information. We look forward to meeting you 

Email HS2enquiries@hs2.org.uk 

24/7 Freephone 08081 434 434 

www.hs2.org.uk 
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